
Verizon confidential and proprietary. Unauthorized disclosure, reproduction or other use prohibited.

Notice on Decommissioning of Verizon Partner Solutions GWP API
 
March 24, 2022
 
Dear Customer,

We want to inform you that the Verizon Partner Solutions Global Wholesale Pricing (GWP) Application Programming Interface (API) will be shutting down 
new quote request transactions for all products. On or after September 30, 2022, the GWP API will no longer be available. 

You’re receiving this communication because our records show that you currently utilize the GWP API, which is accessed
via the following URLs:

·        https://api.verizon.com/itwGwpQuote
·        https://wsgateway.verizon.com/VRDOrderingService_v2.0r1?wsdl

All customers and vendors using the GWP API will be required to transition to the Verizon Partner Solutions Exchange Quoting API.  This process will 
require modification to your API and may take several months to complete. Our team will guide you through this process in order to achieve a smooth 
transition. 

These are the high-level steps that you will need to complete in migrating to the Verizon Partner Solutions Exchange
Quoting API:

● Establish new credentials
● Upgrade security to 2 Way Secure Sockets Layer (SSL) for authentication
● Review API technical specifications outlining the conversion from XML to JSON
● Develop according to API specifications
● Perform joint testing with Verizon
● Point your process to the API URL
● Deploy changes in production

Please contact Verizon at  vz.vps.api.team@verizon.com to obtain the technical specifications and begin planning your migration.
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